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Dear participants and friends of the 32nd EBS Symposium,

The EBS Symposium is one of the largest, purely student-organized business congresses in 
Europe and offers students and graduates the opportunity to get in touch with companies and 
top-class speakers for over 30 years. 

From 15th to 17th September 2021, the participants will have the opportunity to attend exclusive 
speeches and participate in exciting workshops, panel discussions, interviews, and a career fair to 
network and convince numerous exclusive partners of themselves. Among innumerable others, 
Fortune 500 companies such as EY Parthenon, McKinsey, BCG, Accenture, and Goldmann Sachs 
are looking forward to getting in touch with our participants.

Since EBS University can proudly look back on successful cooperation and partnership with you, 
we, as the Team of the 32nd EBS Symposium, would like to invite all your students to our annual 
business congress. By purchasing an online ticket, they will have the opportunity to follow the 
event and all its inspiring speeches online via a Livestream.

The EBS Symposium is honored to welcome many outstanding speakers again this year. Here is 
just a tiny preview of what is coming:
Meet Dan McCrum, Rüdiger von Fritsch, Wolfgang Fink, and Belén Garijo.

It would be a pleasure to welcome your students to our EBS Symposium. 
Therefore, we would appreciate it if you could share the news about our congress on your internal 
platforms and give us a short feedback.

Furthermore, there is now the opportunity for you to get 20% off when buying an online ticket. 
To request your discount code or to clarify any questions, please contact us at participants@ebs-
symposium.de. 

If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at any time. 

We are looking forward to your participation!

Celine Thill
Head of Participant Relations
Celine.Thill@ebs-symposium.de | +49 6723 6048975


